DTV: Information disclosure on canceling the status of a public company
On June 7, 2024, State Securities Commission announced Official Dispatch No. 3604/UBCK-GSDC on canceling the status of a public company as follows:
Pursuant to the provisions of Clause 4, Article 135 of Law on Securities No. 54/2019/QH14 and Clause 5, Article 310 of Decree No. 155/2020/ND-CP on December 31, 2020, of the Government detailing the implementation of some articles of the Law on Securities, the State Securities Commission announced the cancellation of the Company's public company status from March 21, 2024.
It is requested that the Company disclose information related to the cancellation of public company status according to the regulations of Clause 4, Article 38 of the Law on Securities No. 54/2019/QH14. The Board of Directors and legal representatives of the Company are fully responsible for information related to the cancellation of public company status.
